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Child Protection at 

Whiteness Early Years 

and School 

Child Protection- It’s everyone’s job 

We all have responsibility to look out for one 

another and to ensure that anyone at risk can 

access the help and support they need to 

protect themselves. 

If you have any concerns about someone, please 

report it straight away. 

Designated Members of Staff are: 

Rachel Colclough- Head Teacher 

(rachelcolclough@shetland.gov.uk) 

Anita Sinclair- ASN Teacher 

(Anita.Sinclair@shetland.gov.uk) 

or by phone on 01595 745380 
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